IESO Engagement

From: Jane Evans

Sent: June 18, 2021 3:50 PM
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: hello

Dear Mr. Chuck Farmer,

| am writing concerning Phasing -Out Ontario's Gas Fired power plants. Personally ,and our group 350.org are
incredibly pleased that IESO is doing a study on Phasing Out Gas Fired plants here in our Province of Ontario.it is one of
the most promising studies that are being done to look @ reducing Green House Gases.Our province being the largest
and most populated province ,this would be a winner if your study proves it is possible ,and would be the much needed
Reduction of Green House Gases that are causing so much harm to the planet.Climate Change affects us as all as human
beings, we just cannot do the wait and see , we already know. | realize that the move on your part is only part of the
picture in this disastrous scenario, but it is so necessary. As part of the Clean Air Alliance of Ontario we are looking @
the IESO to move in a positive direction to lead the way to a healthier habitat for the near future ,and for our children
who follow us.

Thank you for giving us hope for better things to come. Most

Sincerely, Jane Evans
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